
  

 

Canberra Excursion: Save the Date! 
 
9 February, 2023 

 

Monday 22nd to Wednesday 24th May, 2023         

 
In Term 2, Year 6 will be visiting Canberra to 

support teaching and learning about 

Australian Democracy. Children going along 

on the Canberra trip will engage with 

interactive displays, hands-on activities and 

role plays. 
 
By visiting Canberra, students develop a 

deeper understanding of: how we are 

governed, how laws are made, electoral 

processes and rights and Australian identity.  
 
We had such wonderful experiences and feedback last year and the excursion will coincide 

with our History Unit this Semester. 
 
We are in the process of finalising the excursion costs and ask that you return the Expression of 

Interest form below so we can book the accommodation spaces.  To give you a general idea, 

last year the trip to Canberra was $350.00 and we expect it to be around the same figure this 

year.  As always, a payment plan schedule will be provided. 
 
 
Warm Regards, 

Lisa Walker     Dr Abigail Sawyer 

Assistant Principal Stage 3   Proud Principal 

                 
 

Expression of Interest – Year 6 Canberra Excursion 2023  

Please return to the class teacher by Wednesday 16.2.2023 
 
I confirm that my child will be attending the Year 6 Canberra Excursion in 2023 on Monday   

22nd May to Wednesday 24th May, 2023. 

 

Student:            Class:     

 

Parent signature:            Date:      


